LOYOLA COLLEGE
4501 N. CHARLES ST.
BALTIMORE MARYLAND

January 14, 1941

OFFICE OF THE
ATHLETIC DIRECTOR

Mr. C. Allen
Basketball Coach
Kansas University
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

At the present time Loyola is aarranging it's schedule for the 1941-42 basket-ball season.

Should there be a possibility of your school making an Eastern tour next year, Loyola would be most happy to be your host and I know Baltimore would be glad to have you visit us.

Hoping that we may have a favorable reply I am.

Sincerely yours,

Emil G. Reitz, Tr. Athletic Director

EGR:LJK

1 Commence of managements